
 
 
 
On Saturday, November 20st, WARM will be providing the food that you will need to prepare an 
entire Thanksgiving meal this year for you and your family. We are inviting you to this special 
event for those who reside in the Westerville City School District and qualify for free or reduce 
meals. You will receive: a turkey, dressing, potatoes, gravy and much more! 
 
If you would like to receive this blessing this year, please RSVP with the following information 
to Ann Do at ann@warmwesterville.org  
 
 
THANKSGIVING BLESSING RSVP 
 
Full Name 
Date of Birth 
Address  
Phone Number 
Number of Seniors (60+) in Household  
Number of Adults (18-59) in Household 
Number of Children in Household 
 
When you arrive, we ask that you remain in your car as a team of volunteers will direct you to 
where you need to go, and will load up everything that you will need into your vehicle. 
 
 
If you have any further questions or do not have access to email, please contact: 
Ann Do, Child Nutrition Programs Coordinator 
(614) 899-0196 ext. 223 
M-F: 9:00am – 4:00pm 
 
 
 

*A time for pickup will be assigned to you once you RSVP* 
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